JK Day 4 Planners’ report

We couldn't have asked for a better day. The weather was almost perfect for running and the
event went like clockwork thanks to the huge effort by Dave Urch and his teams of helpers.
Thank you to all of you.

A special thanks to Simon Thompson and Charles Daniel for their help, checking and advice and
for generally keeping us under control and to Dave Peel for his mapping and his helpful tips. And
finally, thank you to everyone for coming and competing. We had a lot of fun planning the
courses and we hope you had a lot of fun running them.

Mark Bown and Keith Agmen
Relay Planners



